
 
 

 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

August 31, 2021 

 

Victoria Masse 

Northeast Site Solutions 

420 Main Street, Unit 2 

Sturbridge, MA 01566 

victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com  

 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-083-210726 – T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 701 Bartholomew Street, Middletown, 

Connecticut. 

 

Dear Ms. Masse: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated August 16, 2021 

requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby 

acknowledges your request to withdraw the exempt modification. 

 

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/emr 

 

c: The Honorable Benjamin Florsheim, Mayor, City of Middletown 

(mayor@middletownct.gov) 
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S:\EMS_TS\1_BYTOWN\Middletown\BartholomewRd\T-MOBILE\em-t-mobile-083-210726_withdrawalltr_BartholomewSt.doc 

From: Victoria Masse <victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 3:20 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: TMO-CT <TMO-CT@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: EM-T-MOBILE-083-210726: 701 Bartholomew Street, Middletown (CT11832C-NHP) 
  

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or 
open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Afternoon,  
Please be advised that we are putting this site on hold due to a potential 
Tower replacement. We will not move forward with any proposed plans until 

this replacement is determined. Therefore we are requesting the cancellation 
of the exempt modification filing referenced below. 
 

 

EM-T-MOBILE-083-210726: 701 Bartholomew Street, Middletown  
 

 

 

Thank you 

 

-- 

Victoria Masse 
Zoning & Permitting Specialist 
Notary Public 
Mobile: 860-306-2326 

Office: 420 Main Street Unit 1 Box 2 Sturbridge, MA 01566 
Email: victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 

 
 

mailto:sheldon@northeastsitesolutions.com

